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I have no objections but must point out the following:
On drawing 10006 the site boundary is yet again shown incorrectly.  The northern wall is a party wall, it is not
100% within the site boundary.  This has been corrected previously but again has been shown incorrectly.

The northerly most proposed wall on drawing 10006 is shown as deviating from the boundary.  This wall is
already well under construction and does not follow this new route, it is hard up against the site boundary.  This
is not an issue for us but the drawing does not show the correct footprint.
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